
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/10/2021 5:39 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/10/2021 

MRS Cathy Bennett 
33 / 30 Moore Rd RD 
freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I wish to register my disapproval for the DA. The area is already very noisy at night with people leaving the 
hotel, and at the moment with people hanging out in the park. This hotel is not located in the ideal place for 
expansion - there is already a lack o f  parking and traffic snarls. There are lots o f  families and small children 
in the area and these alterations are definitely not in keeping with the area. 
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